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 Phonemic 

Awareness 

Letter of the Week:  Dd 

The children are making nice 

progress learning their 

letters/sounds.  We review 

past letters, almost daily.  

The constant reinforcement 

really helps the children 

remember. 

If you find your child is 

struggling or just needs 

extra reinforcement, try 

ABC Mouse.   

      

 

Mathematics 

The children are 

beginning to learn 

about numbers 1-20.  

We take one number a 

week and work on 

different activities 

involving that 

particular number.  

The children are 

working on: writing 

each number, counting, 

identifying. 

Number of the Week: 

1 

Handwriting Practice 

The children continue to 

work on their letters.  At 

the writing table, the 

children are beginning to 

write words, such as: mom, 

dad, etc. 

Art 

The children are 

making snowmen.  They 

have painted a snowman 

and will be adding the 

features on their 

snowman.  Finally, they 

will add some 

snowflakes to their 

wintery scene. 

Jesus Time 

In Jesus Time we’ve been 

learning the Bible story 

about Zaccheus. The 

children learn that even 

if we make mistakes, 

Jesus will forgive us and 

always loves us.  It’s 

important to be kind to 

one another. 

Jesus Loves You!! 

 

  

REMINDER: 

Parent/Teacher  Zoom 

Conferences on 

Wednesday, January 27th 

and Thursday, January 

28th. 

NO SCHOOL THURSDAY OR 

FRIDAY. 

 


